
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

     4 May 2022 
 
Dear Parents or Carers 
 
Re: Sixth Form Theatre Trip – ‘& Juliet’ 
 
I would like to offer your child the opportunity to attend the Shaftesbury Theatre, London, to see 
the musical ‘& Juliet’ on Wednesday 13 July.  
 
The trip will take place in the evening and tickets will cost £25.00.  Students will need to pay for 
their train fare on the day and should bring sufficient funds with them to cover this cost.  
 
There may be times during the trip when students are given free time.  They should not go off on 
their own but should remain in small groups at all times.  The itinerary is as follows: 
 

• Meet at Shenfield train station at 5:00pm 

• Travel to Shaftesbury Theatre via train and London Underground 

• Watch the musical ‘& Juliet’ at Shaftesbury Theatre at 7.30pm  

• Return via train to Shenfield station after the performance 
 
If you would like your child to travel to and from the theatre on their own, we will need confirmation 
from a parent or guardian.   
 
I will be leading the trip and will be accompanied by two other colleagues.  If you are interested in 
your child participating, please complete the attached consent form with full medical information 
and dietary requirements included and return to the finance office by Friday 13 May.  No payment 
is required at this stage; you will be notified if your child has been successful in securing a place.   
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01277 2238366 or 
jpage@st-martins.essex.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

 
Mrs J Page 
Head of Year 12 & 13 
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